March 4, 2024

Village of Sherman 401 St John Drive Sherman, Illinois 62684

Attn: Village Board

SUBJECT:

Final Pay Request

Capital Improvement Plan 2022

Dear Board:

All items have been satisfactorily completed for this project. Kuhn & Trello recommends releasing the final retention to Truman L. Flatt in the amount of \$85,152.75.

If you have any questions or need any further information, please contact me at (217) 679-0044 or Kkuhn@ktengr.com.

Respectfully,

Kevin Kuhn, P.E. Village Engineer

CC: File PPE